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The State of Adult Education Finance

Thank you for responding to the CLASP/NCSDAE survey this spring on adult 
education’s financial situation.  The report is out today and is entitled:

Sinking or Swimming:
Findings from a Survey of State Adult Education

Tuition and Financing Policies

You can find the report at the following URL:

http://www.clasp.org/admin/site/publications/files/Sinking-or-Swimming-State-Adult-Education-
Tuition-and-Financing-Policies.pdf

We will follow up with opportunities via Blog posts and perhaps webinars to share reactions to the 
report and discuss the state of adult education financing.  

Thank you again for completing the survey and responding to early drafts in order to make the data as 
accurate as possible.

Keep up the good work.  Let me know when we can help.
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